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Dear Nekesa (Harvester),

 

For years we have had a primitive 
kitchen in the Bungoma Bible School 
Children’s Home. Our house parents  
have been dedicated and faithful to 
prepare food for the children every 
day for almost 30 years on a dirt floor 
over a wood fire in large cast-iron pots. 


But because of your faithful support 
the ministry is now able to put in our 
very first propane tank with a real 
stove and oven into the Children’s 
home!


You can see, in the top right corner, 
our old kitchen. Now, see the 
installation of our new propane tank!


The picture below is the new 6 burner 
stove and oven for the children’s 
home! This is a blessing that we have 
been believing the Lord for.


New Kitchen and a visit to the United States

JUNE 2024

Above: Old kitchen with wood fire, cast iron pots on a dirt floor.
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Nekesa is a word from our language of Buntu that 
means Harvester. You are our fellow Harvesters as the 
fields are ripe to harvest in Kenya. We are honored be 
co-laborers with you in Christ! 


Margaret and I are very pleased to announce that we 
are coming to the United States to visit with you, our 
Nekesa partners.


Our amazing team in the United States is diligently 
working to put together our travel itinerary for our time 
with our Nekesa partners. The itinerary will be placed 
on the updated ministry website, once it is complete. 
Please check it out for details to see the harvest, the 
fruit of your co-laboring together with us.


The Itinerary may change as we are traveling, but we 
will keep it updated on our website. Please be sure to 
check it out at www.bungomabibleministries.org


Margaret and I are beyond excited to share in 
fellowship with you, our brothers and sisters in Christ. We 
pray for you often and give thanks to our Lord Jesus 
Christ everyday for your faithful partnership and 
prayers. We know that together we will see lives and 
nations continue to change for the gospel of Jesus 
Christ for generations to come!


We look forward to seeing you and sharing the fruit of  
what our co-laboring together has produced in the 
people of Kenya. 


Forever Grateful,  

Justus Ochuro


Feeding Program for the Street 
Boys

Our boys in the Children’s Home 

Teaching at Bungoma Bible School
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